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Question Number:  W168-04   
 
Question: 
 
Senator Webber asked in writing:  
 
(a) Has the OEA ever had Privacy complaints made by  employers about the OEA 

supplying information to employees? 
(b) How many? 
(c) How are these disputes resolved?  
 
Answer: 
 
The OEA does not have a categorise complaints in this way, and so to the best of 
relevant officers� knowledge, the answer is no. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




